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Extraordinary Charities Announces New Board Members 

West Palm Beach, FL – August 14, 2024 – Extraordinary Charities, a leading non-profit 
organization dedicated to supporting and empowering local charities, is excited to 
announce the addition of five distinguished professionals to its Board of Directors. These 
new board members bring a wealth of experience and a shared commitment to advancing 
the mission of Extraordinary Charities. 

The new board members are: 

• Collin Adams – Paul Labrecque Salon & Spa 

• Kāmi Kréaps - Founder, Grow Your Tours 

• Lisa LaFrance - A Community Connector 

• Virginia Savietto - Palm Beach County School Board Elect 

• Cory Lyon - Partner, TFG Financial Advisors 

“We are thrilled to welcome these accomplished individuals to our Board of Directors,” 
said Christine Raymond, Executive Director of Extraordinary Charities. “Their diverse 
expertise and passion for community service will undoubtedly strengthen our organization 
as we continue to support and uplift the many charities we serve.” 

Each new board member brings a unique set of skills and perspectives that will help guide 
Extraordinary Charities in its mission to create positive change in the community. As 
leaders in their respective fields, they will play a vital role in shaping the organization's 
future and enhancing its impact across Palm Beach County. 

Extraordinary Charities is committed to building a stronger, more connected community 
through its support of local non-profits. The addition of these new board members marks 
an exciting step forward for the organization as it continues to grow and expand its reach. 

 



For more information about Extraordinary Charities and its mission, please visit 
www.extraordinarycharities.org  

ABOUT EXTRAORDINARY CHARITIES. Extraordinary Charities’ mission is to equip and 
empower smaller nonprofit organizations in Palm Beach County by providing shared 
physical resources, and financial support, and through developing and deploying strategic 
partnerships among organizations. Our vision is to create a community-wide awareness 
of the impact of smaller nonprofit organizations in Palm Beach County. 

 

 

 


